
 

 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the Christmas break. In recognition that this has been a 
very busy and compact term, I have taken the decision to allow students to leave school early on Friday 
19th December 2014. 
 
Registration will conclude at the end of period 4 at 12.40pm, after which all students will be allowed to go 
home. Prior to this, form groups with the best attendance and punctuality, alongside those with the best 
achievement will receive a slip allowing them to leave at 12.00pm. These pupils will be informed over the 
coming days and will be highlighted on the school website. 
 
Children who wish to stay for a school meal or those in receipt of free school meals are welcome to stay, if 
they wish, for a school lunch.  
 
If you have a problem with childcare arrangements or wish your child to stay in school, please let me know 
by return and I will make arrangements for your child to remain in school until 3.20pm. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you a very Happy Christmas and I look forward to seeing the boys 
relaxed and ready for the New Year on Tuesday 06th January 2015. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Adrian Whiteley 
Headteacher 
 

The Mosslands School 

Mosslands Drive     Wallasey Wirral     CH45 8PJ 

Tel: 0151 638 8131 

Fax: 0151 639 1317 

Email: admin@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk 

  

 

 


